
Dear Parent / Guardian,
 
 We are writing to inform you that your child/ward will be visiting a World War II memorial special exhibition,
hosted by the Singapore Chinese Chamber of Commerce & Industry (SCCCI).
 
The learning journey of “Reflecting Upon the Past, Moving Forward as One: The Civilian War Memorial
Special Exhibition” aims to bring awareness about the history and significance of the Civilian War Memorial as
a monument dedicated to civilians who perished during the Japanese Occupation of Singapore. The exhibition
will showcase internal records and personal items belonging to the victims of the Japanese Occupation that were
recovered from the mass graves unearthed during the 1960s. Through this learning journey, we hope the students
will appreciate the sacrifices of our forefathers and inculcate a sense of rootedness to Singapore,
 
The schedule is as follows:
 
Classes:        Secondary 1NT students
Date:             Wednesday, 3 May 2023
Time:             3.00 pm to 5.30 pm
Venue:           SCCCI Building, 47 Hill Street Singapore 179365
 
Two-way transport will be provided. Students will be dismissed from school upon arrival.
 
For enquiries, please contact us at Tel: 6443 6848 or email Ms Rohasliza (SH/NE & VIA)
(rohasliza_rohmadon@schools.gov.sg) and Ms Lorraine Ng (ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg)
 
Thank you for supporting the holistic development of your child/ward.
 
 
Yours faithfully
 
Ms Lorraine Ng
HOD/CCE


